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For immediate release             TUESDAY  JULY 12, 2011 
 
“We have received a report from the State Auditors of Public Accounts on the SEBAC complaint 
about Yankee Institute and the state e-mail system. We continue to review the allegations and 
related information and will undertake any additional inquiry that may be warranted to resolve 
this issue as quickly as possible.” 
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